

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS HISTORICAL SOCIETYS P.O. BOX 660 DOUGLAS, MI. 49406

Volume One, # 2 October, 1987

The October Meeting of the Historical Society will be held on October 7th at 7:30 P.M. in the Saugatuck City Hall.

Note: The meeting is being held one week earlier than usual because of scheduling problems.

The guest speaker will be John Huyge. Mr. Huyge is the new Executive Director of the Saugatuck-Douglas Chamber of Commerce. He has expressed a great interest in our Society and wishes to exchange ideas and information. He will be presenting an excellent film on the value of preserving local history, entitled "Main Street."

We are looking forward to seeing you on the 7th. Bring a friend!!!!!!!!

Our thanks to Suzanne Erickson of Lakeshore Drive for sending a collection of articles from the Commercial Record about McDonalds. If anyone else has articles or information, please send them to the Society for inclusion in our archives.

Our Wine and Cheese Tasting concession for the Bed and Breakfast Association raised \$150.00. A special thanks to the Butler Pantry for supplying the wine and cheese.

* * * * * * *

At the last meeting, Kit Lane presented a new project for a history of Western Allegan County. The emphasis will be family history, public and private organizations. A committee has been formed to contact residents in this area by phone to encourage their participation. The Historical Society would like to have as many volunteers as possible.

If a row of dollar signs (\$\$\$\$) appears on the front of your Newsletter - your membership has expired. Please send your 87-88 dues to the Society or bring them to the next meeting.